Central Coast Weavers
Special Board Meeting
June 1, 2020, 5 p.m. via Zoom

Members present:  Diane Ayres, Marya Bolyanatz, Else Drengler, Rebecca Evans, Roberta Foster, D’Elin Lohr, Patricia Martin, Karen McCleary, Camille Nelson, Irene Rush, Joan Schlichting, Yvonne Smith, Jannie Taylor, Wendy-Marie Teichert, Kay Thorne, Rosemary Thorne, Karen Wiley.

President D’Elin called the meeting to order at 5:08.

Website – Discussion ensued about the Marketplace listings of items members have for sale.  It was decided that listings will be kept on for one month.  Sellers will be asked to notify Karen or Jannie when their item(s) sell or if they want the listing to continue after the one-month period.

Workshops & speakers – D’Elin suggested that we should discuss the future of the September Ruby Leslie workshop. At present, there are only four people signed up and we don’t know what conditions will be then.  After discussion, it was decided the wait until the July 1 deadline.  Patricia will draft a message to Guild for Jannie to send, stressing the deadline and encouraging interested people to sign up as soon as possible.  A total of about twelve participants will be required to make the workshop economically feasible.

Pop-up meetings – The concept of pop-up meetings, outdoor meetings of limited size, was discussed.  Jannie will draft a message to Guild members, sending it for review by the Board first.  Basic ideas are that any Guild member can plan a meeting.  The host will designate date (at least a week in advance), location, duration, maximum number of participants, proposed focus if desired.  Jannie will send the announcement to all guild members and it will be posted on the website.  Those wishing to attend will notify the host on a first come basis.  An informal vote indicated all were in favor.

Retreat – Roberta reported that the retreat at Camp Ocean Pines is still a possibility.  The camp is waiting to hear guidelines from the state and county before making any decisions.  Although the kids’ camps have been canceled, they hope the group camps can be held by judicious spacing in the cabins, at meals, etc.  At the moment, it is “wait and see”. 

Thursday program – Wendy-Marie said she and Carole are planning a program where new and old members can get to know each other digitally.  They will ask members to prepare a little presentation, including a picture of themselves, pictures of several pieces of their work, and a little information about themselves.

Challenge – Jannie announced she will send out a request for members to submit information about their Challenge project.  She will collate them and send the out to the membership.

Yvonne adjourned the meeting at 6:04, as D’Elin’s sound had failed and Yvonne chaired the last part of the meeting.  She wished good luck to the new officers in this changed environment.

Respectfully submitted,
Rosemary Thorne
Recording Secretary






